Information: increased fraud risk during coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic

Alderbrook School
Mrs S Arthur
Friday 24 April, 08:48

**CAUTION: This email originated from outside Alderbrook. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you know the sender and are sure the content is
safe**

Dear Parent/Carer,

Please find attached information regarding 16-19 Bursary Fund - potential
fraudulent activity.

Periods of instability, such as during the coronavirus pandemic,
bring an increased risk of fraud. Fraudsters will actively exploit
these difficult times and will target vulnerable areas for financial
gain.

We have been informed some learners and parents have
received a letter from ESFA asking for personal learner bank
details in relation to the 16 to 19 Bursary Fund. We never ask
for personal bank account details. This is a fraudulent letter —
please do not respond.

Kind regards
Alderbrook School
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This email and any attachment to it are confidential. Unless you are the intended
recipient, you may not use, copy or disclose either the message or any
information contained in the message. If you are not the intended recipient, you
should delete this email and notify the sender immediately.

Any views or opinions expressed in this email are those of the sender only, unless
otherwise stated. All copyright in any material in this email is reserved.
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